From: Deborah Tyler

To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Application from University of Chicago Booth School of Business
Date: 25 November 2022 16:47:39

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

I wish to register my objection to the application by the Business School to sell alcohol on and off the premises
9am-3am 7 days a week, to provide late night refreshments, and to permit entertainment with music,
performances etc.

In the plans for the redevelopment of the hospital land as Barts Square, this building at One Bartholomew Close
was to be an office building. Once completed some floors were let to the Booth School of Business.

This application completely changes the use of the premises. Office workers and students have not been
arriving or leaving at unsocial hours, they could be customers for the local cafés and there is no late night noise.
Even if the anticipated ‘entertainments’ are entirely within the building with no sound heard outside, any
number of people leaving at 3 am, and particularly after a night with sales of alcohol, would be bound to cause a
disturbance to local residents. Any activity after 11pm any day of the week is unacceptable in a quiet residential
neighbourhood, and weekends should remain free of such activity at all times.

Deborah Tyler

43 Bartholomew Close
EC1A 7HN

Sent from my iPad





